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From:    
Sent: 21 December 2021 16:12 
To: Maria Calderon   
Subject: RE: Laurel cottage 

 
Hiya Maria,  
The porch is staying.  
Liz x 

 
 

On Tue, 21 Dec 2021 at 16:02, Maria Calderon 
> wrote: 

Hi Liz 

  

Just looking through your proposed plans and it shows your porch to be removed. I understood this was 
staying. Is this an error in your plans or have you changed your mind? We’re unlikely to support the 
removal of this feature.  

  

Sorry to add to your list.  

  

Thanks  

  

Maria  
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CONFIDENTIALITY: The contents of this message are the views of the author, not necessarily the views 
of the North York Moors National Park Authority. This is a private message intended for the named 
addressee(s) only. Its contents may be confidential. 
If you have received this message in error please reply to say so and then delete the message. Any use, 
copying, disclosure or distribution by anyone other than the addressee is forbidden. 
www.northyorkmoors.org.uk 
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